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Moving up Meet the workers Naming the school

Coming up for the rest of 2023 in the construction of Wentworth Point new high school.

	■ The first and biggest concrete  
pour for the ground floor was  
completed 16 May and took  
approximately 50 trucks  
to deliver.

	■ The slabs up to level 2 have now  
been poured to half of the school.

	■ Scaffolding and safety screens up to  
level 4 have been installed.

	■ Lift shafts up to level 6 have been installed.

	■ Approximately 62% of our workers on 
site are locally employed. (Within 40km)

	■ 66 Apprentices in varying trades have 
worked on the project.

	■ Approximately 31% of our  
workers are aged 25 and under.

	■ Approximately 13% of  
the workforce are female. 

*as at 26 July 2023

	■ The community survey to give feedback 
on the school name has now closed.

	■ The results of all consultation  
will be sent to the Deputy  
Premier to make the final  
decision on the name  
of the school.

High school construction in progress
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The design for the new school includes a six-storey building with two wings, and a hall building for fitness, 
movement and performance.

The layout of the school building creates a central courtyard for students that is physically separated and 
protected from the surrounding streets.

The school is arranged by learning units that are focused on discipline-based learning neighbourhoods 
that group subjects like science or visual arts. These are grouped in clusters across the two wings, with 
specialist learning spaces in one wing, and general learning spaces in the other.

General learning spaces are located over three floors, making it easier for staff and students to travel 
between classes and allowing the creation of faculty departments. Learning common areas are spread 
throughout the building, encouraging collaboration and allowing flexible use by year group or curriculum.

The top floor is used for seniors and staff areas, offering space away from the activities of the 
main school.

Administration, library, performance and fitness facilities are on the ground floor and level 1 to allow 
for easy connection with the community and potential use of some facilities by community outside of 
school hours.

The support learning unit is on the ground floor and provides direct access to the play space.

Designed around
teaching and learning

Wentworth Point new high school
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Innovative design principles 
including sustainability features

Wood and metalwork 
workshops

Library with senior study spaces 
and meeting areas

Learning spaces 
for specialist 

support classes

Performance spaces

Hospitality and 
kitchen spaces 

Visual arts workshop 

Indoor/outdoor learning areas

Technology-rich teaching 
and learning spaces

Fitness and 
movement 
studio

The school has been designed as six storeys to maximise outdoor spaces and grouped into zones that focus on curriculum or school stage.

The new high school features

Wentworth Point new high school
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Artist impression of new high school, from Burroway RoadArtist impression of new high school’s main entrance on Burroway Road

Artist impression of the view from the outdoor multipurpose sports courts, towards Eastern wing of the school building Artist impression of general learning spaces

Wentworth Point new high school
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